
 

 

 

 

 

POLICY TITLE: 
 

SAFE ARRIVAL 
 

Approved: 
 

Sept. 1, 1999 
  Amended: Feb. 16, 2022 

POLICY NO: 7001 Page: 1 of 1 

 

 

POLICY 
 

The Huron-Superior Catholic District School Board believes that it is essential to provide a safe 
Catholic environment for its students and this begins with   a safe arrival. The board is committed to 
effective, regular and timely communication between the home and school in relation to student 
attendance and to working with parent(s)/guardian(s) to establish a mechanism to respond to 
students’ unexplained failure to arrive at school. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

ADOPTED Regular Meeting of the Board Sept. 1, 1999 DISTRIBUTION 
 Motion B-128 i) Trustees 
REVISED Regular Meeting of the Board May 11, 2011 ii) Administration 
 Motion B-64 iii) Principals 
REVISED Regular Meeting of the Board October 18, 2017 iv) School Councils 
 Motion B-185 v) Student Councils 

REVISED Regular Meeting of the Board February 16, 2022 
 Motion B-647 

 
 


